
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:38:34 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 5:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Michele Phillips

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We are cottage owners on Big Hawk Lake in Algonquin Highlands. Our total cost of electricity after adjustments
was $650 for 2020. We are at the cottage approximately 7 weeks a year. Under proposed new costing, our annual
electrical cost will be around $1450. This is approaching the total cost for our permanent address. A stand alone "off
grid " solar system would be approximately $5500 installed, less than 4 year pay back. Pretty easy decision to offset
the greed of Hydro One. Those are really expensive stainless steel, Yamaha powered boats that sit on our lakes to
service customers. I won't be paying for that if this proposal goes through in the future.

-- Attachment --
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